

Peck Flannery Gream Warren Architects, LLC

112 North Main St.

Elizabethtown, Kentucky 42701

Phone: 270-755-2147

Fax: 270-765-2148

Email: Igream@plgw.org

March 7, 2011

Gary Milby Associate Superintendent Hardin County Board of Education 65 W. A. Jenkins Road Elizabethtown, Kentucky 42701

RE: March 2011

Consent Agenda Item

Dear Gary:

The following change item is less than \$10,000 and is being forwarded to be a part of the consent agenda, if you are in agreement.

Lincoln Trail Elementary Freezer Replacement:

Department of Housing in it's review of the project requires fire suppression in the freezer. It was my opinion during document preparation that a sprinkler head would not be required at this location, however fire suppression is required.

Attached is McNutt Construction's proposal in the amount of \$1,794.00 for this work.

I recommend this change be accepted.

Please give me a call if you have questions regarding this transmittal.

Sincerely,

Larry Gream



McNutt Construction Company

P.O. Box 431, Elizabethtown, Kentucky 42702 menutt@kvnet.org

February 7, 2011

Peck, Flannery, Gream and Warren Architects 112 North Main Street Elizabethtown, KY 42701

ATTN: Larry Gream

Re:

Freezer Replacement

Lincoln Trail Elementary School

Dear Larry:

Per your request to add one dry sidewall sprinkler in the new Freezer please add \$1,794.00.

COST BREAKDOWN

nstruction.com

 Absolute Fire (Attached)
 \$1,540.00

 Bond 1.3%
 20.00

 Overhead & Profit 15%
 234.00

 Total
 \$1,794.00

On first review of Absolute's proposal we felt this was on the high side but after further review they will have to completely drain the system twice, one for demo and one for installing the new head.

If you should have any questions or need further information please contact me at our office.

Sincerely,

Mark McNutt; President

MMje

Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action Employer

McNutt Construction

"Sherry Hurt" <absolutefiresprinkler@yanoo.com> From:

To:

Sent:

smcnutt@kvnet.org>
Wednesday, January 12, 2011 3:11 PM freezer sprinkler head RECEIVED JAN 1 2 2511 Subject:

Enclosed please find the pricing you requested for the removal and replacement of dry sidewall sprinkler head in freezer at Lincoln Trail Elementary School.

\$1540 - One thousand five hundred and forty dollars and no cents.

Includes all material, manpower and supervision to drain existing wet pipe sprinkler system and remove freezer sprinkler head and add plug to allow removal of freezer and place system back in service. Return at a later date and drain system add new dry sidewall sprinkler head to new freezer and place system back in service.

submitted 01/12/2011 by Sherry Hurt - owner Absolute Fire Sprinkler by email